
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The San Mateo Health Commission 

MEETING NOTICE 
Meeting Cancelled for 

May 14,  2025 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
The San Mateo Health Commission regular meeting scheduled for May 14, 2025 has been 
cancelled.    
 
 
 

The next regular meeting of the San Mateo Health Commission is scheduled for:  
Wednesday, June 11, 2025 

 
For meeting information go to www.hpsm.org  

 
If you have questions about this meeting, please contact the Clerk of the Commission at (650) 
616-2545. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.hpsm.org/

